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April 9, 1979

Mr. Jose Alvarado, Jr.
3714 Prosper
Corpus Christi, Texas 78415

Dear Mr. Alvarado:

Thank you for your recent correspondence expressing support of
S. 665, legislation I have introduced to establish a White House
Office of Hispanic Affairs. The measure is currently pending in
the Senate Governmental Affairs Committee.

I was pleased to know of your interest and support for this
legislative initiative, which I believe will help us deal more
effectively with the problems and concerns of Mexican Americans
and other members of the Hispanic community.

Again, thank vou for contacting me on this matter of mutual ,1 concern.

Sincerely,

i

Lloyd'18~4tsen
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